
  

                                                             

 

Windsor-Detroit Bridge Authority (WDBA) will hold its 2023-2024 Annual Public Meeting by 
means of an audio-visual presentation posted to our website on February 14, 2025.   

Marie Campagna, Interim Chair of the Board of Directors, Charl van Niekerk, Chief 
Executive Officer, and Joël Hupé, Chief Financial and Administrative Officer, will report on 
WDBA’s operation and activities during the past year.   

 Viewers can pose questions and request clarification via email at info@wdbridge.com in 
advance of and up until February 28, 2025. WDBA will post a summary of the questions and 
answers to gordiehoweinternationalbridge.com by March 14, 2025.    
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